
Subject: We demand clean water 
Date: Mar 11, 2021 at 9:13:28 AM EST 
To: cbray@leg.state.vt.us 
 
Dear Representative, 
 
As residents and taxpayers we demand that you stop destroying our rivers and degrading our drinking 
water supplies and that you issue no more permits for development until municipalities and developers 
can do so without further degrading the water health and safety for that of our neighbors downstream. 
We note that Municipalities are not following the rules now! 
 
Amend 101: Smart Growth Requires Safe Water! 
 
Remove Sections 10 and 11 as the Weiss testimony demands. 
 
 
 
Catherine and Andre LaJeunesse 
Addison Vt  
 
Catherine LaJeunesse 
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